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The Honourable Paul Calandra
Minister of Education
Province of Ontario

Dear Minister Calandra,

In compliance with regulation 83/24 of the Education Act for Ontario, I am writing to indicate the
following with respect to the performance appraisal of our Director of Education, Michael O'Keefe.

1) Michael O'Keefe commenced in the role of Director of Education at the Bloorview School
Authority in 2015,

2) The performance appraisal plan for the Director of Education has been put in place for the
current evaluation cycle.

3) The steps set out in subsection 8(1) of regulation 83/24 are not required to be taken during the
current evaluation cycle.

4) A copy of this confirmation has been posted on the Bloorview School Authority website.

I trust that this information is sufficient to your needs.

Best regards

e

Jamie Grant
Chair
Bloorview School Authority
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